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Unauthorized disclosure–the communication or physical transfer
of classi�ed or controlled unclassi�ed information to an unauthorized 
recipient–is an ongoing national security concern. (DoDM 5200.01) 

In collaboration with DoD’s Counter-Insider Threat Program and the 
National Insider Threat Task Force, the Threat Lab created this graphic 
novel to raise awareness of the harm that unauthorized disclosures may 

cause and help to prevent these damaging events.
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Thank you to those who reviewed early drafts of this graphic novel and shared their time and 
expertise with us. We appreciate their help in making this a poignant and powerful story!
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The Threat Lab: A Brief History 

The Defense Personnel and Security Research Center (PERSEREC) founded 
The Threat Lab in 2018 to realize the DoD Counter-Insider Threat Program 
Director’s vision to incorporate the social and behavioral sciences into the 

mission space. Our team is headquartered in Seaside, California, and includes 
psychologists, sociologists, policy analysts, computer scientists, and other 

subject matter experts committed to workforce protection. 

Our business model is simple: We work with stakeholders to transform 
operational challenges into actionable research questions. We then design and 

execute research projects that result in accessible, concise findings and 
recommendations that we integrate into training and awareness materials for 

organizations to use as-is or customize for their own purposes.

For more information or to request a briefing, please email us at 
dodhra.ThreatLab@mail.mil


